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Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 13th April 2015 
in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall

Present: 

Members: Alan Beasley, Brian Stother (Chair), Alex Bullock, Lisa Bullock (Minute Taker), Steve Dart, David Popham
Apologies

Sarah Jansons, Rob Morgan, Joan Salmon, Ian Dyer.
Minutes of meetings held on 16th March 2015
The minutes of the meeting held on the 16th March 2015 were agreed and signed. 
Matters arising (not on the agenda)

A letter has been received from Joan Salmon informing the group that she wished to reduce from her work load for the Steering Group. Joan is happy to remain on the steering group and is willing continue to update the website.  Alan wanted to register our thanks to Joan for all her work to date and our delighted she is prepared to look after the website.
Analysis of Consultation data
Initial consultation was the base for the groups and the subsequent consultation questions have evolved from this.
Review of work schedule

Alex to arrange a meeting with Nick Tait & Julie Cooper from SDC to discuss up and coming policy matters in relation to Cannington.  This will help to enable the Aims & Objectives to be refined to fall in place with current and emerging planning policies.
Alex agreed to revise the timetable to match the revised programme.

Website
Lisa to put together data in a format that can be uploaded to the website.

Parish Online – agreement that we need to make better use of this facility.

Budget update 
Nothing to report – Mandy has not done any work this month so the budge is unchanged.
Steve asked what cost do we foresee and have we enough in the budget to cover this.  Brian responded informing that there is credit with Mandy and there is scope within the PC budget and some assistance from Planning Aid of which we can request.
Any Other Business

David asked how far we are from finalising the analysis of the data.  It was concluded that there is still a couple of days work to do on this.
Alan informed that it would be nice to have a heads up from the meeting with SDC on any amendments to the boundaries, strategy review and especially how the by-pass will affect the dynamics of the village.

Date of next meeting
The next meeting will be held on Monday 26th April 2015 at 7 30pm
The meeting closed at 8 05pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          
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